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Berlin, 29 April 2020 

   

Dear colleagues,   

    

I am pleased to inform you that ALLEA has begun a new project, co-funded by the Turin-based foundation 

Compagnia di San Paolo, with the objective to provide new insights and develop recommendations in the area 

of scientific disinformation, by identifying and analysing root causes leading to science-averse attitudes in the 

publics across European countries and regions. Kindly find more information regarding this new project in the 

accompanying attachment. As you will see, this activity builds on ALLEA’s previous and existing related 

endeavours including on “Truth, Trust and Expertise”, or the on-going EU-funded PEriTiA (“Policy, Expertise 

and Trust in Action”), to which many of our member academies actively contribute.  

For this novel project, we are now accepting the nomination of experts from member academies to set up a 

multi-disciplinary and multi-sectorial scientific committee. The group of experts will have the primary goal 

to discuss and prepare a statement with crucial advice on the issues and questions pertaining to the project’s 

topic.  

 

The range of expertise we are seeking in order to set up this scientific committee includes experts from:  

- Communications and Journalism Studies  

- Economics and Behavioural Science  

- Computer Science  

- Psychology, Sociology, Social Anthropology  

- Political Science  

- Philosophy  

- History 

- And other relevant fields to Science Communication and Scientific Disinformation 
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Members of the committee are invited to join two to three virtual meetings and, subject to further 

developments, one expert/stakeholder workshop held in person. With organisational, coordinative and 

distributional assistance from the ALLEA Secretariat and Communications teams, the committee is expected to 

co-shape and determine the final direction of the project, support with their range of expertise the 

programme of the workshop, and seminally contribute to a discussion paper ‘Tackling scientific 

disinformation’, due to be finalised by the end of 2020, as a consequence of the discussions in meetings and 

workshop. The official release of the discussion paper is envisaged to take place in March 2021 during a public 

conference in Berlin.  

The nominations of experts should be accompanied by a single document containing a short curriculum 

vitae (no longer than two pages) and a short explanation on how the nominee’s experience meets the areas of 

expertise needed.  Please note that, should we receive a number of nominations exceeding the optimal 

number for this scientific committee, members will be selected to ensure an appropriate balance in expertise 

and geographical coverage.   

We kindly request you to send your nominations, as well as any questions you may have pertaining to this call, 

to the ALLEA Secretariat by email: secretariat@allea.org for further consideration. We look forward to 

receiving your nominations by 8 May 2020.   

  

Thank you very much and kind regards,   

    

Professor Antonio Loprieno  

ALLEA President  
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